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Information Letter no. 07-2024 
 

 

 
Dear Member Federation, 
 
 
Based on the application submitted by the Estonian Fencing Federation, the EFC Comex 
decided to hand over the organization of the U-23 European Championships in 2025  
to Tallinn (EST).  
 
The date of the Championships along with relevant details such as: exact date, 
accommodation, formula of the competition, schedule, list of referees, delegates and 
officials will be established at the later time together with the invitation and 
information for delegations. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 

         Jacek Slupski 
      Secretary General 
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